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MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE: November 4, 2021 
 
TO:  Senator Ken Horn, Chair,  

Senate Appropriations Subcommittee on Labor and Economic Opportunity/MEDC 
 
Representative Greg VanWoerkom, Chair,  
House Appropriations Subcommittee on General Government 
 
Chris Harkins, State Budget Director 
 
Senate Fiscal Agency 
 
Mary Ann Cleary, Director, House Fiscal Agency 
 

FROM: Greg Rivet, Director, Bureau of Administrative Services 
  Department of Labor and Economic Opportunity 
 
SUBJECT:  
 
Pursuant to Public Act 87 of 2021, Section 985 this letter is to notify you that the Department of Labor 
and Economic Opportunity, Michigan Community Service Commission, applied for and received a grant 
from the Schultz Family Foundation in the amount of $250,000 in private funding.  This grant will help 
support national service as a pathway for all young people by partnering with philanthropy to improve 
racial, ethnic, and income representation within AmeriCorps programs, and strengthen support for youth 
AmeriCorps members before, during, and after national service. 
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